
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 José Gregorio Díaz 
     Predicador 

REPORTE DE ENERO, FEBRERO Y MARZO. 
 

God bless you my beloved brothers, peace be with you all. 

It is an honor for me to greet you, I apologize for not sending my reports in the last 

months of last year, I was a little sick, this new year I have had a lot of work at the 

church, and my old computer is a little damaged. 

My family and I thank God and you for not abandoning us in these difficult times 

that we live in our country. 

This year 2024, thank God I continue working for the Lord, the church continues to 

grow, we currently have 45 faithful members, and every Sunday we have new 

guests. 

During these months, visit the brothers who meet in the indigenous church in the 

San Juan neighborhood. I was also helping the brothers who meet in the 

neighborhood called December 28. 

For the glory of God we continue forward every day in the work of our Lord. 
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We meet on Wednesdays to study the word of God, on Fridays my wife and other 

sisters visit the sisters who are sick and meet to study the word. 

On Saturdays we have children's classes, on Fridays and Saturdays we have Bible 

studies at home. 

I ask for your prayers for my health and that of my family, also for our country, this 

year there will be the new presidential elections, so that God takes control. 

I also ask for your prayers for the church in Venezuela so that more souls arrive 

every day and we continue working in peace and harmony. 

Once again I thank you for the help you give us, may the Lord continue to bless 

you every day. 

THANK YOU. 

Your servant in Christ Jesus:    Jose Gregorio Diaz.  

  Peace and Mercy. 
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